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OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN 
Consider Award of Contract for the LaGrange ES and Centerfield ES portion of the Site/Access 
Improvements at Various Elementary Schools PH 2A Project. 

DISCUSSION 
Proposals for the LaGrange and Centerfield Elementary Schools portion of the Site/Access Improvements 
at Various Elementary Schools PH 2 Projects were requested of qualified contractors. Advertisement for 
the project appeared in the Oldham Era on June 13, 2024.   

Proposals for the project were received on Thursday, June 27, 2024. One contractor submitted a lump-
sum proposal with one alternate. The proposal submitted, complying with the plans and specifications, 
was received from Parco Constructors Group, LLC for the base bid amount of $682,400.00. Also 
submitted were the options of one additive alternate bid for $10,000... (Refer to the attached bid 
tabulation.) 

RECOMMENDATION 
Approve the Award of Contract to Parco Constructors Group, LLC in the amount of $682,400.00 
including the alternate bid for $10,000.00 for a total construction cost of $692,400.00 and hereby 
authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary documentation. 
 
 
 
On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the Award of 
Contract to Parco Constructors Group, LLC in the amount of $682,400.00 including the alternate bid for 
$10,000.00 for a total construction cost of $692,400.00 and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities 
Management to execute the necessary documentation. ( , ) 
 
 
 
              
Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair    Dr. Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 
  




